At the July 11, 2018, Planning Board meeting, the Board agreed upon information that would be sent to the Department of Environmental Protection as part of a preliminary review of zoning proposals for the East Side.  However, before that information can be sent, there is more work to do; compiling data, writing narratives, etc., so that the Department will have all of the information it needs in a clear, concise format.  Unfortunately, the need for this additional work was not addressed as well as it might have been.  Many understood the proposed amendments to already be in the Department’s hands, and have tried contacting the Department seeking answers to their questions.  

The Department has not been sent any a preliminary review packet yet, and are unable to answer any questions until they have it.  The Board is working hard to get the information to them as soon as possible.  Please contact me with any questions that you may have in the meantime, at (207) 633-3671, or by email at gsmith@boothbayharbor.org.  I will be happy to schedule a time when we can sit down or talk over the phone, and go over any questions or concerns.  I apologize for any confusion.

Thank you,

Geoff Smith
[bookmark: _GoBack]Code Enforcement
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